
A  Fabulous Fair to Remember 

Thank you all! 

A HUGE thank-you to all the 
parents, staff and volunteers 
who prepared and ran the 
Christmas Fair. The atmos-
phere was superb and a num-

ber of visitors to the Fair said what a lovely 
time they had had. Our new addition of 
‘Breakfast with Santa’ was just magical. Get-
ting such an event off the ground requires a 
tremendous amount of work, our PTA 
worked tirelessly to ensure that every detail 
was perfect. We can’t thank 
enough those who put in 
the hours before the fair, 
getting raffle prizes and 
competition prizes,  sorting 
donations, wrapping and 
planning; as well as all the 
work on the day!  

Final amount raised was…….£1,307.70! 

 

PANTOMIME VISIT 

Please be aware that on Monday next week 
(10 Dec) the children will be off site on their 
annual visit to the pantomime! Please re-
member to send your children with a warm 
coat, hat and scarf for the cold walk. The 
Drill Hall Pantomime is an annual highlight 
for the whole school and we must thank the 
PTA for raising the huge amount of money 
that it costs to send us all.  

 

 

 

Our final total for Children in 
Need (now that Mr Magee has 
wheeled the final suitcase of 
coppers up the high street) is 
£601.13. This is the most ever. 
Well done to everyone involved !  

NO CLUBS NEXT WEEK 

Please can I remind all parents there will be no 
clubs next week.  
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St Peter at Gowts C of E Primary School   
Fortnightly News Updates 

Dates for your  

diary: 
10/12/18 - R-Y6 Visit to 
Panto  

11/12/18 - Y3/Y4 Visit to 
Thor’s Tipi (am) 

12/12/18 - iSingPop con-
cert in Church (1.45pm) 

13/12/18 - Nurs/Rec Pro-
duction 10am 

14/12/18 - Christmas 
Jumper Day  

14/12/18 - Christmas 
Lunch 

14/12/18 - Nurs/Rec Pro-
duction 2pm 

17/12/18 - Y1/Y2 Produc-
tion 2pm 

18/12/18 - Y1/Y2 Produc-
tion 10am 

19/12/18 - Christmas 
Party Day 

19/12/18 - Christmas 
Craft Morning 

20/12/18 - Christingle 
Service 2pm 

20/12/18 - Last Day of 
Term 

 

Attendance 

Well done to Year 2
(98%) and Year 5 (98%)  
for their great attend-

ance this week. 

IsingPOP - Christmas Concert for all       
Children at St Peter’s Church 

This week we welcomed 
ISingPOP to St Peter at 
Gowts CE, with all children 
being involved in a very 
exciting singing, recording 
and performing project. 

On Tuesday 11 December the children will 
be recorded so that we can create our very 
own school album. 

On Wednesday 12 December there will be 
a concert in St Peter at Gowts Church, 
where you can join us to celebrate the chil-
dren’s achievements.  The concert will 
begin at 1.45pm and we will be walking the 
children over to the Church, please collect 
them as normal at the end of the day.  The 
concert will last around 45 minutes and we 
look forward to welcoming as many of you 
as can attend. Children are to wear school 
skirts or trousers with a brightly col-
oured top for the event. 

The school CD will be available to order 
before the concert for £7 and will be deliv-
ered into school within 14 days.  There will 
also be some fabulous iSingPOP T-shirts 
and hoodies available at the concerts for £7 
and £15 respectively.  The following special 
offers will also be available:- 

CD and T-shirt of your choice  -  £12 
(additional sibling T-shirts £5 each) 

CD and hoodie of your choice  -  £20 
(additional sibling hoodies £13 each) 

We are looking forward to seeing as many 
of you as possible at what is sure to be a 
wonderful performance. 

It’s Nativity Time! 

It’s that time of year again! Please make 
sure you have ordered tickets for Nursery, 
Reception and Key Stage 1 productions. 
They promise to be  wonderful shows! 

Nursery and Reception - A King is Born 

Key Stage 1 - Lights, Camel, Action 

 

CHRISTMAS LUNCH AND CHRISTMAS 
JUMPER DAY 

Next Friday (14th December) please make 
sure you wear your most festive jumper and 
bring in your £1, to be donated to Save the 
Children.  

Talking 
Time - 

PEACE  

How can 
we show 
peace in 
the world this Christ-
mas? 


